
From: Millar, Chris 

To: "Karen Cudmore" 

Bee: Bowie, Greg 

Subject: RE: End address on Carl Road 

Date: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 9 :43:00 AM 

Attachments: Montrose Carl Area-Staff Recomm.pdf 

Hi Karen, 
Further to our telephone discussion and your request to see parcel areas in the Carl 
and Montrose area, I have sketched up where the staff recommended expansion 
would be illustrated and the addresses are sown as well. 
I believe you were looking to see where the limits fell along Carl and from the 
attached PDF you will see it falls on the westerly property limits of 7775 and 7715 
Carl Road . 

Sincerely, 
Chris 

From: Karen Cudmore 

To: M illar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> 

Subject: End address on Carl Road 

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 3:38 PM 

HI Chris. Thanks again for the chat today. When you have a moment, please send me the end 
address on Carl Road. 

Many thanks 
Karen 
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